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You will notice our classroom Wishing Tree 
has been set up on the table near the 
entrance to the gym. If you’d like to give a 
gift to your child’s classroom, you can take 
off the ornament with the item you would 
like to give. Feel free to bring the gifts in any 
time between now and winter break. Thank 
you for your kindness and generosity!   
************************************** 

 

As the weather turns colder, this is just a 
reminder that we follow the Fort Atkinson school 
district when it comes to school closings. If you 
see that the district will be having a snow day, 
PCP will also be closed. If the school district has a 
2 hour delay, we will not have classes. If the 
school district will be closing early, we will have 
no PM program. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DONTATIONS/VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
*Mrs. Kopecky is looking for empty (cleaned out 
with lids) gallon milk jugs. They will be building an 
ingloo with them in her room. She needs a lot of 
them! Thank you! 
 
*A special note of thanks to the Dunford Family 
for donating a beautiful set of wooden blocks for 
the children to enjoy. Your donation is much 
appreciated.  
 

 

                
 

Scrip and Coffee will be passed out on 
Tuesday, December 17 and Wednesday, 

December 18. Don’t forget to stop in 
and pick yours up! 

 

 
Many of you have been asking about and 
anticipating our upcoming registration for the 
2014-2015 school year. I am working on getting 
the registration materials together and will be 
sending home our Room 2 and Room 3 
registration information the week of January 20th. 
This can then be returned in February.  
 
If your child is getting ready to register for 4K, the 
school district will be getting me those forms 
around this same time and I will send them home 
with you as soon as I receive them. 
 
If you know of other families that might be 
looking for an opportunity to register their child, 
please either let them know to call me with their 
information or let me know and I can give you 
extra registration materials for them. 
 
I can’t believe it is already time to think about the 
2014-2015 school year! I truly hope all of you will 
be back with us again next year. We have such a 
fantastic group of students and families here at 
PCP. Thank you for choosing our program for your 
family. 
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VISIT US ON THE WEB 

www.pcpfort.com 

OUR FAVORITE BOOKS THIS WEEK:  

Katy No Pocket by Emmy Payne 
Animals in Winter by Henrietta Bancroft 
Time to Sleep by  Denise Flemming 
There Was a Cold Lady Who Swallowed 
Some Snow by Lucille Colandro 
 

Upcoming Dates: 
December 17, 18, Pick up for coffee and 
Scrip gift cards 
December 18, 19, Holiday Sing-A-Longs 
December 23-January 1, No School 
January 2, Classes Resume 

 
Birthdays: 

12/29 Layla K. 
Happy Birthday from your PCP family! 
************************************** 
The Scholastic Book Fair went great! Thank 
you to everyone who purchased books and 
thank you to all of the parents who 
volunteered their time and efforts for setting 
up/selling/taking down the book fair. We are 
thankful for all of you! 
 
 
 
 
If you did not purchase a book at the book fair 
for Santa to give to your child. Please don’t 
forget to bring me a book for your child 
before the concert next week. I will even gift 
wrap it for you! 
************************************** 
Mrs. Christianson (Ms. Jo) is going to be out 
with surgery starting on Friday, December 13th 
and will not be back to school until Monday, 
January 6th. We all wish her a very quick and 
easy recovery. If your child would like to make 
a get well card for Ms. Jo while she is out, 
please get it to me by next week Thursday so I 
can get it in the mail. I’m sure she would 
appreciate it! I know she will be missing her 
little ones. 

 
 


